
 

. 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL 

 TOWN BOARD MEETING 

   Wednesday, November 30, 2022 

UNAPPROVED 

 
The Election Audit was performed by the Barnes Town Clerk/Treasurer Judy Bourassa, Clerk/Treasurer 
trainee April Powell, Chief Inspector Carol Westerberg and Election Inspector Laurie Balousek at 9:07am 
in the Barnes Town Hall.  Clerk/Treasurer Judy Bourassa verified public notice.   
 
Working in teams of 2, all ballots were read and recorded and the audit numbers matched the equipment 
numbers with no differences. 

         

        Meeting adjourned at 12:30pm 

 

 
Judy Bourassa, Town of Barnes Clerk-Treasurer Phone: 715-795-2782    Email: clerk@townofbarneswi.gov 

 

   
 

 
 
 


